
THE ROYAL SOCIETY OF CANADA 
OTTAWA

Post Office Box, 114,
House of Commons,

May 20th, 1937.

Dear Sir,
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your

letter of May 19th.
Members will not dress for the first

session at our Annual Meeting, although dinner 
jackets would be in order, on Tuesday, May 25th 
but, on the evening of the 26th, when the presidential 
address will be given, full dress is in order.

With reference to the second paragraph of
your letter, I would refer you to the programme I 
Mailed to Principal Morgan. You will note that the 
General Meeting, at which the new Fellows will be 
presented, follows the registration of Fellows and 
Delegates, which is slated for 9.00 p.m. It is difficult 
to time the meeting exactly but, I should imagine, that this 
meeting would not be over much before 10.30 p.m.

Yours very truly,

Theresa Pereira,
ASSISTANT SECRETARY TREASURER.

D. McMurray, Esq.,
Secretary to Principal Morgan, 

McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q,


